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Question Response 

Letter Waverton Parish Council wishes to strongly object to the proposed building of an underground repository to dispose of radioactive waste in West 
Cumbria or anywhere in Cumbria. 
 
The council feel it is important to safeguard the environment for the safety of the next generation of the local population. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact me. 

  

 


